
Alexandra Park Junior School 

REMINDER – INFORMATION IN THE CASE OF A POSSIBLE SCHOOL CLOSURE DUE TO 
WINTER WEATHER 

Snow is forecast, which may, in the case of heavy snow, make it impossible to open the school.  Therefore, 
our school needs to make sure you can find out first thing in the morning if the school is open for that day. 

You will find the message from 7.30am onwards on our website letting you know if school is closed: 

www.alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk 

You may wish to save this website address as a favourite so that you can find this information quickly. 

Alternatively, we will inform you by a text message. 

THIS WILL BE THE FIRST MOBILE PHONE NUMBER WE HAVE ON OUR SYSTEM FOR YOUR 
CHILD/REN. 
Please make sure your mobile number is up to date. 

We will also advise as to future opening arrangements while the worst of the winter weather lasts. 

We will also inform Oldham Council of any closure and this will be displayed on: 

www.oldham.gov.uk/winter         (See School Closures) 

Please note that during such severe weather, our concern has to be for our children’s safety and well-being. 

We will make decisions for this school only, so messages about other closures or openings will not  
necessarily reflect what is happening at Alexandra Park Junior School. 

Thank you for your support with these arrangements – we hope to keep you as well informed as possible. 
 

http://www.alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk
http://www.oldham.gov.uk/winter

